
March 10, 19 5 3

__

Principal

My dear Dr. Macallxm,

Since writing to yon a few days ago, 

letter I have now received

to which

your reply, I have learned that, 

as you pointed out, Eve was quite wrong in what he said. Only

the other day In talking with Colllp he told me that he was 

assured that the election early in May is hut 

and he thinks there is nothing which 

his being formally elected to Fellowship.

Mb Bake, for the University’s sake, 

f or your sake .

a mere formality

can interfere now with

We are proud for
■

and I am qui te proud ■

fou must he very careful of yourself j I would not 

feel anxious at all if I
summer were here, hut I know Just how 

unpleasant the days in March and April can he.

With all good wishes,

I am, ■

Ever yours faithfully.

Br. A. B, Macallum, F.R.S 
317 Piccadilly Street, 
London, Ontario.
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